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          October 6th 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
The Plan for Parent Appointments – 2020-2021 

 
I am writing to give you clarification about our current plan for parent appointments that will replace 
parent evenings over the coming year in response to current restrictions.   

 
Term 1 2020 – Reports 

 
This term we usually hold parents’ evenings to let you know how your child has settled into their new 
class. As the usual face-to-face meetings are not possible, class teachers are writing report cards to let 
you know: how your child has settled into their new class, first impressions of their reading, writing and 
Maths, how you can help them at home and finally, if they are receiving any additional support in class.  
 
On each card is the email address of the class teacher so you can contact the teacher directly if you 
would like further information or have any queries resulting from the short report. You can also contact 
them if you would like a phone appointment to discuss anything in more detail.  

 
Term 2 2020 & Term 3 2021 - Parent Consultation via Zoom 

 
In term 2, the classes that have changed key stage (Jays and Year 3) along with Year 6 and Wrens will 
have Zoom meetings.  
 
At the beginning of term 3, Owls, Year 4 and Year 5 will have the opportunity to have a Zoom meeting.  

 
Term 4 2021 _ Face-to-Face Appointments 

 
There will be a third opportunity to have an appointment with your child’s teacher and we are hoping 
that these will be face-to-face in March during term 4. 
 
Teachers are always available for an informal chat at the end of the school day so please feel free to 
approach them after they have dismissed all the children in their class. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison Higgins 
 
 


